

Monday, July 08, 2024

Rotary Club of Old Saybrook Foundation, Inc. P.O. Box 1125 Old Saybrook, CT 06475

Dear Friends,

Your donation of \$250.00 for Camp HOPE, which we received on 7/8/2024 is deeply appreciated. We are inspired by your generosity to Safe Futures, the only agency in Southeastern Connecticut supporting victims and survivors of domestic violence, sexual assault, stalking and trafficking.

Each year Safe Futures serves 10,000 women, children, and men through the many different free and confidential programs and services. Some of these include the 24 hour hotline, emergency shelter, Criminal and Civil Court Advocates in Norwich and New London, two walk in counseling offices in Norwich and New London, and so much more. Through your support, you are now a part of each survivor's healing process as they build a life without abuse. You have saved their life, restored their hope and changed their future.

My sincere gratitude,

Katherine Verano

**Chief Executive Officer** 

Safe Futures, Inc. is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, making your gift tax deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.